
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   The Orme Academy 

       Summer Term Highlights  
    April - May 2021 

“We as parents are extremely 

grateful to the support we receive 

from the teachers at TOA.” 

 

Year 7 Parent 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Thanks again to all the teachers 

and staff doing a fantastic job 

during these difficult times.” 

 

Year 8 Parent 

Empowering Learners for Life 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“A fantastic number of Year 11 

students signed up to the NSC 

Summer Holiday Programme.” 

Jenny (NCS) 

 

#proudtobeTOA 

#empoweringlearnersforlife 

#aspiration 

#challenge  

#enjoyment 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"When I found out that my cousin Leo 

has Leukemia, I wanted to do 

something to support him, and show 

him I’m thinking of him – I am his 

mini-me after all! I wanted to put a 

smile on his face, so I am doing the 

310,000 steps in May Challenge for the 

Anthony Nolan charity. I want to try 

and raise as much money and support 

for the charity as possible."  

Maddie 
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